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Public Notice Announcement: 

RFP 25-14 – ZERO WASTE CONSULTANT 
 

 
 

At this time, and in accordance with Section 1.10 (Disclaimer) of RFP 25-14, the Town has 
determined that it is in the Town’s best interest to reject all proposals submitted. 

Section 1.10 states that “the Town reserves the right to reject any or all portions of any 
Proposal, to reject all Proposals, to waive any informality, non-material irregularity or 
technicality in any Proposal, to readvertise for Proposals, or take any other such actions that 
may be deemed to be in the best interest of the town.” 

The Town has determined that additional budget-related context is necessary to help 
respondents align their submissions with the Town’s expectations.  

The Town extends its appreciation for your participation in RFP 25-14. Pursuant to Section 1.10 
of the solicitation, the Town is re-advertising the opportunity. All interested parties, including 
prior proposers, must submit under the upcoming RFP 25-22 to be considered for award. 
 
 
Christina Semeraro, Procurement Officer 
 
 
Posting date: 10/04/24 8/28/25 
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